
Library Scheduled Maintenance Closure 

Dear Patrons, 

We would like to inform you that the library will be closed for scheduled maintenance from 

March 10, 2023 to March 15, 2023. During this time, we will be upgrading our facilities and 

ensuring that we can continue to provide you with the best possible service. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. Please 

plan your visits accordingly. 

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 

The Library Management 


